
  

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
July 18, 2017 
 
Amy Titterington 
US Forest Service 
P.O. Box 219 
Fairplay, CO 80440 
 
RE: Silent Hill; DRMS File No. P-2015-007; Notice of Financial Warranty Release Request 
 
Dear Ms. Titterington, 
 
On July 13, 2017, the Division received a request for release of the financial warranty (copy 
enclosed) for the above referenced site. The Silent Hill prospecting operation is located on lands 
managed by the US Forest Service (USFS). Therefore, the Division is providing you with notice 
of the release request pursuant to the Memorandum of Understanding between the Division and 
USFS.  
 
Currently, the Division holds a financial warranty in the amount of $1,000.00. The Division will 
conduct an inspection of the operation to determine if the site has been reclaimed in accordance 
with the approved Reclamation Plan and the Hard Rock/Metal Mining Rules. A copy of the 
inspection report will be forwarded to your office for review. The Division requests that USFS 
make a determination as to whether the site should be released and that such determination be 
submitted in writing to the Division. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (303)866-3567 x8116. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Michael A. Cunningham 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Enclosure 
 
CC: Wally Erickson, DRMS 
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